Moving On

5/19/2014

Folks, 

For the past four years I have been corresponding with the Fish and Wildlife Service's Directorate regarding the National Fish Hatchery System's mitigation hatcheries.  My email today - "Problems with the TVA Reimbursement" - is the last discussion I am going to have with the Directorate.  I have enjoyed my discussions with the Directorate and I hope those discussions helped everybody understand the many problems associated with the Directorate's proposals to close the mitigation hatcheries.  

At the present time there are a number of folks that strongly feel that there are better methods that can be used to resolve the on-going issue with the mitigation hatcheries.  Those new methods involve the development of new legislation specifically for the mitigation hatcheries and/or changing/modifying the current priorities within the Service's Fisheries Program.  The new methods are being led by Leon Alexander and Roger Schulz.  Since neither of these new methods is within my vision of reality, I have decided that the best thing I can do is move out of the way and let Leon and Roger move forward with their ideas. Leon and Roger plan to keep everyone apprised of their progress.

I have thoroughly enjoyed working with everybody and want to thank all of you for putting up with me, for sending me information, for asking questions and especially for your support. Thank you!

Rick Nehrling

